
  

 

 

  

 

Memorandum 

To:  Board of Selectmen 

From:  M.Malone, Town Administrator 

Date:  February 18, 2020 

Re:   Adult Use Marijuana  

On February 12, 2020, the Town published its Request for Information (RFI) to operate an Adult Use 

Recreational Marijuana Establishment in Town.  Submissions must be received by close of business on May 4, 

2020 to be eligible for consideration.  Following receipt of applications, the review committee will begin its 

evaluation process and ultimately make a recommendation to the Board of Selectmen for its consideration.  

Further information regarding the Town’s Regulations and RFI can be found at the following page on our 

website, 

https://www.natickma.gov/1556/Regulation-of-Adult-Use-Recreational-Mar 

 


